
             

 

Clerks Report January 2024 

 

Following on from the December meeting I can confirm I have responded to Clarke Telecom 

on behalf of the PC in relation to their consultation on the new 5G mast. 

I also reported the potholes on Ramms Lane and NCC have confirmed they will complete work 

there to fill these in. Also, whilst not Necton I am aware that the road surface condition on 

Browns Lane between the ford and the allotments has also been reported to NCC and they 

are looking to undertake work there too. 

Following agreement at the last meeting I have requested our Precept for the next financial 

year and Breckland have confirm receipt of our request. 


